Friday, Aug. 17

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to request approval for the TCMS 8t grade trip to Holiday World on Friday, May 17,
2013. We will travel by charter bus. Students will earn money through a fund raiser of candy bar sales
(pending approval), or students may pay their portion. Students will complete community service hours

as a pre-requisite to attend the trip.

Sincerely,

Michelle Hyde
8h grade team leader 2012-2013
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